

Student / Teacher / Staff preliminarily tested positive for COVID-19

Dear Parents.

Recently, we are informed that a number of students, teachers and staff preliminary tested positive for COVID-19 in light of the deteriorating situation. Please see the details below:

#	Status	Gender	Form	Last day of returning school
1.	Student	M	S.6	25 Jan 2022
2.	Student	F	S.2	21 Jan 2022
3.	Student	F	S.3	21 Jan 2022
4.	Teacher	M	N/A	10 Feb 2022
5.	Teacher	M	N/A	24 Jan 2022
6.	Teacher	F	N/A	10 Feb 2022
7.	Teacher	F	N/A	26 Jan 2022
8.	Staff	F	N/A	11 Feb 2022
9.	Staff	F	N/A	18 Feb 2022

Parents can rest assured since the related students have not been returned school for many days due to the implementation of suspension of face-to-face classes. Our school has paid particular attention to the environmental hygiene and stepped up cleanliness and disinfection works accordingly to ensure the school premise is maintained in a safe, clean and good sanitary condition.

Due to the severity of the epidemic situation, please stay vigilant in adopting epidemic control measures at all times and inform the school if any confirmed case / close contact of confirmed case is identified. Moreover, students in the relevant age groups are urged to get vaccinated as soon as possible to better protect themselves.

We have expressed concern and condolences to the above mentioned individuals and wish them a speed recovery. Let us pray for all students, parents, teachers, staff and Hong Kong citizens. May God bless everyone with good health and the epidemic can soon be eradicated. Should you have any enquiries, please contact the school office at 2471 2622 during office hours. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Ka Fai Principal